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Registration Open for 2023 WHA Health Care Leadership Academy

Spaces are filling up for the second annual WHA Health Care Leadership Academy. Kicking off in February 2023, this unique and
customized program will offer participants the opportunity to not only learn about the various aspects of the “business of health
care,” but to also network and learn from one another. Participants will also learn from instructors who are subject matter experts in
their respective fields. Click here to learn more about the Leadership Academy faculty.


 

To learn more about the WHA Health Care Leadership Academy, as well as to register, click here. For questions on this program, or
any WHA education, contact the education department at education@wha.org.
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